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         Readoption: N.J.A.C. 13:45C        

    

Text 
  
 Notice of Readoption 

 Uniform Regulations 

Authority: N.J.S.A. 5:8-30.2, 45:1-17.b, and 52:17B-122. 

Authorized By: Cari Fais, Acting Director, Division of Consumer 
Affairs. 

Effective Date: September 9, 2024. 

New Expiration Date: September 9, 2031. 

 Take notice that pursuant to N.J.S.A. 52:14B-5.1, the rules at 
N.J.A.C. 13:45C were scheduled to expire on November 21, 2024. The 
rules concern uniform regulations applicable to licensees, permittees, 
certificate holders, and registrants of the Division of Consumer 
Affairs (Division), any professional and occupational licensing board 
or committee located within the Division, and the Legalized Games of 
Chance Control Commission. 
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 Subchapter 1 outlines the rules applicable to licensees', permittees', 
certificate holders', and registrants' duty to cooperate and to comply 
with board orders. Subchapter 2 establishes standards for requests for 
waivers from regulatory requirements. Subchapter 3 contains rules 
concerning the use of performance-based outcomes assessments when 
resolving alleged violations. Subchapter 4 establishes that 
discrimination, harassment, or retaliatory conduct by licensees, 
permittees, certificate holders, and registrants constitute 
professional or occupational misconduct. Such misconduct is subject to 
discipline by the relevant licensing boards and committees.  

 The Director of the Division has reviewed the rules and has determined 
them to be necessary, reasonable, and proper for the purpose for which 
they were originally promulgated, as required pursuant to Executive 
Order No. 66 (1978). Therefore, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 5:8-30.2, 45:1-
17.b, and 52:17B-122, and in accordance with N.J.S.A. 52:14B-5.1.c(1), 
these rules are readopted and shall continue in effect for a seven-year 
period. 
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